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Staff and students in the department of ophthalmology celebrated the Day of The African Child 

on 16th June 2015 with a special Sierra Leone breakfast. The breakfast was prepared by Jalikatu 

Mustapha, a post-graduate student in the department from Siera Leone. In Sierra Leone, this day 

is celebrated by children running the police, military, radio stations etc. It is also celebrated by 

people sharing food at work and school. 

  
 


